
Teamwork Makes the
Dreamwork in Lewiston's
Lead Prevention Efforts

Healthy Androscoggin has been busy the past 6 months working with the Lewiston
Lead Program and Clarity Property Services. Between December 2022 and May

2023, there have been          units completed. This is                   the amount of
completed units there was last year alone! With staff turnover and changes to the
outreach process, the lead team has been able to create an efficient and effective

way to better connect with residents directly in their home. 

IN ADDITION TO EDUCATION,
RESIDENTS ALSO GET THESE

RESOURCES:

WHATS THE PROCESS?

Pine Sol
Windex
Dawn 
2 Buckets
1 Disposable Mop
Disposable Rags

Multiple tip sheets
Flip Book
$20 Gift Card
Trash Bag
Disposable Gloves
Board Book

Hannah Dieterich, our lead poisoning prevention coordinator, Thomas Moore, the
Lewiston Lead Program Manager, and Stephanie Boutin, the Lead Inspector with

Clarity Property Services, all attend the lead inspection to not only see where lead
paint is located in the home/units, but to talk to residents about the effects of lead

poisoning and how to prevent it, especially for families with small children.

When a landlord or homeowner
enrolls in the program for lead

remediation, a lead inspection is
scheduled with Clarity Property

Services after income verification is
done by the Lewiston Lead Program.

After it is completed, all three
organizations attend the lead

inspection!
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Contact Healthy Androscoggin for more information at
info@healthyandroscoggin.org or 207-795-5990

TRIPLE


